
 

 

 
May 27, 2021 
 

ATTENTION 
NETMIZAAGGAMIG NISHNAABEG MEMBERS 

 
EVENT POSTPONED- PEACEFUL DEMONSTRATION at WHITE LAKE 

PROVINCIAL PARK 
 
Due to the loss of our dear Community Member, Elder and respect for 
the Late Mrs. Margaret McWatch Family, the Peaceful Demonstration at 
White Lake Provincial Park will be POSTPONED to a later date to be 
determined.  
 
Thank you for your understanding  
 
Acting Band General Manager 
Donna Sutherland 
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